MG & CLASSIC CAR CLUB OF ROTHER FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER



February was an unusually quit month for the club mainly due to the dreadful weather. It was decided to abandon any idea of a Roog and with no other motoring events planned the cars stayed safely locked away in their garages. The Kino Rye Film Club returned this month thanks to Paul and Jeanettes for organising. This was a popular event prior to the pandemic and good to see it back on the activities list for 2024. Several Club members had an enjoyable Greek Meze Night at the William the Conqueror at Rye Harbour The monthly club meeting took place as normal at which it was decided that the charities that would be supported by the club this year would be:

The Association of Carers.

Childhood Leukaemia.

East Sussex Vision Support.

Alzheimer's Research UK.

On going sponsorship for the Guide Dogs.

Although Paul and Jeanette where sorry to say goodbye to their MGB GT, they are now proud owners of a stunning Morris Minor Traveller.